
Dear Parents/Guardians of Students with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD), 

I hope this letter finds you well. We understand that navigating the journey of raising a child with 

ASD can be both challenging and rewarding. The Home/School Liaisons in the locality ar trying to 

organise a meet up for the Autism support group in Carrick. It has been very successful in Clonmel, 

so a Carrick branch of it could be amazing. We have so many families with Autism in their household.  

The idea is for parents to support each other with practical things like forms etc but also ideas of 

things which worked for their own kids etc. In an effort to provide support, guidance, and an 

opportunity to connect with others who share similar experiences, we are excited to invite you to a 

special event: 

Coffee Morning for Parents/Guardians of Students with ASD  

Date: Monday, October 9th  

Time: 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM  

Location: Nano Nagle Resource Centre, Carrick on Suir 

This informal gathering aims to create a warm and welcoming environment where parents and 

guardians can come together to share their stories, challenges, and successes while enjoying a cup of 

coffee or tea.  

We believe that coming together as a community can be incredibly empowering, and this event is 

designed to foster a sense of unity among parents and guardians. Whether you are a veteran in 

navigating the world of ASD or just starting this journey, your presence will be valuable. 

We sincerely hope you can join us for this event. Your presence will contribute to a supportive and 

compassionate community of parents and guardians who are committed to providing the best 

possible care and opportunities for our children with ASD. 

We look forward to seeing you on October 9th. 

Warm regards, 

Diane Hyde 

Home/School Liaison 

087 7840601 


